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Pianist     Lynn Wintersteen 

Welcome & Announcements  Ken Wintersteen 

Call to Worship 

Invocation 

* Greeting from God/Greeting One Another 

*Hymn:  Blue Hymnal #354  “Jesus, Keep Me Near the Cross” 

God’s Will for Our Lives 

*Hymn:  Blue Hymnal #350  “When I survey the Wondrous Cross” 

Congregational Prayer - followed by Lord’s Prayer 

Offering for The Bible League (offering plate in back of sanctuary) 

Hymn:  Blue Hymnal #353  “Beneath the Cross of Jesus” 

Scripture:  Matthew 16:21-28 

Sermon:  “I Don’t Know Why” 

Prayer 

*Hymn:   Blue Hymnal #355  “O Sacred Head, Now Wounded” 

*Apostles Creed 

* Benediction                                   

*Hymn:  Blue #493  “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow” 

Postlude 

 

 

*Please stand if able 

 



 
Today/This Week: 
April 15 – Good Friday Service, 7:30 p.m., Ken Wintersteen 
 

Upcoming: 
April 17 – Easter Sunday Worship 9:30 a.m. with communion, Rev. Jay Fluck 
 Easter Breakfast, serving 8 a.m. – 9:15 a.m.  
April 20 - Women’s Bible Study, 10 a.m. 
 Evening Ladies Bible Study, 7 p.m. 
 
WELCOME to Ken & Lynn Wintersteen this evening.  Thank you for leading our 
service Ken and thank you to Lynn for playing piano!  We appreciate your 
willingness to lead our Good Friday service. 
 
 
EASTER BREAKFAST:  The Youth Group will be serving its annual Easter 
breakfast from 8 a.m. – 9:15 a.m. on Easter Sunday.  Please join us for egg bake, 
French toast, and rolls! 
 
 
MEALS ON WHEELS:  Peace CRC is responsible for Meals on Wheels for the 
month of April.  There is a calendar in the Social Hall on the table to sign up to 
deliver meals.  Please consider signing up for a day or two, whatever will work in 
your schedule.  If you have questions, please talk to Donna Zeeb. 
 
 
MOTHER-DAUGHTER TEA:  The meal will be held on Saturday May 7, at 6:30 
p.m. in the social hall.  All women of the church are invited and we welcome you 
to bring family members plus other guests.  Each women attending is asked to 
bring a salad. The rest will be provided.  Please sign the sheet on the table in the 
social hall if you plan to attend.  If you have any questions please contact 
Audrey Fergen, Mary Zeeb or Donna Zeeb. 
 
PLEASE JOIN US:  The Youth Group would like to invite you to join them in their 
effort to be the hands and feet of Jesus.  The Youth Group is offering a special 
opportunity on Sunday, May 1, 2022.  Please invite your friends and family to 
worship with us and participate in this opportunity that has never been offered 
before at Peace Church.  Spread the word! 
 
 
 
 



 


